
 
 

Tiger-Consulting Newsletter - May 2014 
Dear Clients – This month, we announced a major milestone: 200 Customers. For 20 years, Tiger has 
become the go-to boutique firm supporting operations across Asia, but it’s been just seven years since we 
started supporting clients directly. Thanks for your confidence and referrals. We are committed to growing 
our services and experienced team to ensure the continued delivery of premium customer care.  
Sincerely – Neil Satterwhite, Tiger-Consulting Founder & CEO 

 
200 Customers! 
Thank you for your business and here’s to many more years – Learn more 
 

The Long Tail of Enterprise Payroll: 
Our New Asia Bill-Pay Services are covered in this feature story in Purely Global – Learn more 

 

Let’s Keep in Touch: 
Please follow us where you find it most convenient: 

 

 

      

 

 

   

http://www.tiger-consulting.net/news1/view/28
http://www.tiger-consulting.net/news1/view/28
http://www.linkedin.com/company/2688353?trk=tyah&trkInfo=tas:tiger-cons,idx:1-1-1
http://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/Tiger-Consulting/117163375018851
https://twitter.com/TigerConsult
https://plus.google.com/112246372721116746741

